
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
California Street Light Association 

Street Light and Traffic Signal/Energy Efficiency Conference #63 
Complimentary Registration and Lunch 

For Public Officials and Associate Members 
 
Southern California    Northern California 
10:00 am – 2:30 pm    10:00 am – 2:30 pm 
on Monday, May 7, 2018   on Monday, May 14, 2018 
County of Los Angeles, Public Works,   City of San José 
Alhambra Room     Environmental Innovation Center 
900 South Fremont Avenue    1608 Las Plumas Avenue 
Alhambra CA 91803    San José CA 95133 
 
This conference is presented at no cost to employees of California cities, counties, 
special districts and Associate Members, who are JPAs, vendors and service providers 
to local government. The conference provides an excellent opportunity for 
networking and discussion of issues related to street lights and traffic signals.  
Attendance is limited, and registration is on a first come, first served basis.  The 
detailed agenda will be provided to registrants.  The topics to be discussed include: 
 
• How will rate and tariff changes affect your jurisdiction?  Learn more with 

CALSLA’s detailed updates on rate cases with Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E), 
Southern California Edison (SCE) and San Diego Gas & Electric (SDG&E), 
including legal updates on liability and acquisition issues. 

 
• Why adaptively control street lights?  Hear presentations regarding the impact 

of adaptive control devices, small cell attachments, proposed Time of Use 
(TOU) tariffs and the impact on services, costs and Smart City outcomes. 

  
• What can you do with an adaptively controlled street light?  Participate in 

Roundtables/Workshops – what you need/want to know about what 
adaptively controlled street light infrastructure can do for your jurisdiction 
and your operations. 

 
• What’s going on Statewide that could affect your lighting infrastructure?  Hear 

about training opportunities, legislation, financing, and the challenges and 
opportunities in working with the investor owned utilities (IOUs).  

 
• What If and What Next?  Learn about advancements in street light technology 

and innovation. 
 
Please forward this announcement to the appropriate department in your 
agency or firm.  Please make your reservation on or before Friday, May 5, 
2018 by calling or emailing Sharon DeMartini, County of Marin Public Works 
Department at (415) 473-6523 or sdemartini@marincounty.org. 

 
If you have questions, please call Jean Bonander, CALSLA Executive Director at  

415-794-7333 or email at jean@calsla.org 


